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Launch of the 125th Anniversary Logo 
“125 Years of Legacy: Embracing a New Horizon” 

 

Dear Members, 

We are pleased to announce the launch of the Royal Klang Club’s 125th Anniversary logo was 
held on Saturday, 19th July 2025 at the Smugglers’ Inn. 

Themed “Embracing a New Horizon,” the newly unveiled logo reflects the spirit and 
aspirations of the Club as it continues to grow and evolve as the premier social and recreational 
institution in Selangor. This is not just a celebration of a remarkable milestone, but a bold step 
forward into a new era, one that honours our rich legacy while embracing change, innovation, 
and inclusivity. 

Twenty-five years ago, the Club marked its centenary with the theme “Forward,” signifying 
a proud transition from colonial roots to a truly Malaysian Club, welcoming members from all 
walks of life. That turning point paved the way for unity and progress. 

In the years since, the Club has experienced remarkable transformation, most notably being 
bestowed Royal status by His Royal Highness the Sultan of Selangor. This marked the 
beginning of a new chapter, one of dignity and enduring prestige. The 125th Anniversary logo 
proudly embodies this royal recognition, symbolising our evolution into a regal establishment 
rooted in tradition yet focused on the future. 

As we celebrate 125 years of heritage, we invite all members and guests to reflect on our 
journey and look ahead with pride and optimism, united as a community and ready to embrace 
the horizon ahead. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The General Committee 
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